
 

 
 

 CABINET – 19 NOVEMBER 2024 
 

ITEM 4 – QUESTIONS FROM COUNTY COUNCILLORS 
 

Questions are listed in the order in which they were received. Should any questioner not have received an answer in that time , a 

written answer will be provided.  
 

1. COUNCILLOR MARK 
CHERRY 

 

Can the Cabinet Member for 

Transport Management, Cllr 
Andrew Gant, note that concerns 
have been raised by constituents 

for school children and parents 
crossing Improvements from 

Bradley arcade shops, Bretch Hill 
from Orchard Field Community 
Primary School. 

 
In the past, highways officers have 

informed me at site meetings that 
due to the proximity of the 
junctions; one at Edmonds Road, 

Bretch Hill then other at Edinburgh 
Way, Bretch Hill, that an official 

zebra crossing couldn't be 
considered. 
 

Given children's safety is a major 
concern to the local member for 

COUNCILLOR ANDREW GANT, CABINET MEMBER FOR TRANSPORT 
MANAGEMENT 

 

Answer to be given at the meeting. 

 
 



 

 
 

Banbury Ruscote and local 
community, could the Cabinet 

Member urgently investigate 
any options available from 

Oxfordshire County Council? 
 

 


